
 

 
 
 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

Year 1 Trip to Dinosaur World Torquay Tuesday 24th March 
 

Tuesday 10th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The children in Year 1 have been learning about dinosaurs and fossils as a part of their topic and 
would like to explore their understanding further with a trip to Dinosaur World in Torquay. The trip 
will take place on Tuesday 24th March 2020. We will travel by coach, leaving at 9:45am. We will 
have three hours at Dinosaur World exploring the site, talking about and discovering fossils and 
digging into our lunches before being able to have photos taken on the dinosaurs. The coach will 
leave Dinosaur World at 1:35, returning to the school before the end of the day. 
 
Your child will be accompanied by myself (Miss Hall) and Mrs Bunce as well as other school adults 
throughout the trip. When exploring the site, children will split into smaller groups, each 
accompanied by an adult. If you would like to join us, you are welcome to meet us at Dinosaur 
World. 
 
There is a cost to this trip and so we are asking for a voluntary donation of £9.95 for the trip to go 
ahead. This cost will cover the coach and the subsidised entry into Dinosaur World as well as the 
experiences within the park. We ask that voluntary donations can be paid by Thursday.  We would 
greatly appreciate if this could be paid by Friday 20th March via the School Gateway. Please 
come and see me if there are any problems or queries you may have.  
 
Packed lunches will be provided, but we do ask that each child brings an additional bottle of 
water and a backpack. Although the exhibit is inside, children will need to bring a coat in case of 
rain when moving to and from the coach to Dinosaur World. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
R. Hall      
Year 1 Learning Leader     
 


